
 

PRESQUE ISLE HARBOR ASSOCIATION 

NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH/SECURITY PROGRAM, 2020 

 

Dear Homeowner or Seasonal Camper 

 

The Presque Isle Harbor Property Owners Association provides, by volunteer committee, a security program for your 

convenience.  This program is offered in the spirit of good neighbors promoting a safe and harmonious environment in 

our community.  Your property or camper can be included in the program for a small donation to cover expenses. 

 

A twice-weekly random check of the exterior of said premises will be made to determine the condition. Problems will be 

reported to the Association Manager and Property Owner.   The Security Patrol will not check the residences or 

campers while the members are using them.  It is the responsibility of the owner to notify the Security Committee 

when they will be gone.   

 

Property owner should keep the property accessible at all times.  Snowplowing of driveways not only helps to 

improve Security Patrol access, but it is an asset for fire protection and fuel deliveries as well. 

 

Please inform Clubhouse Office (989-595-2411), if you leave a “RED” low temperature lamp in your window.  Also, low 

temperature lamps should be set 10 to 15 degrees lower than the house thermostat. 

 

The Security Committee cannot accept keys to member’s houses or campers.  Owners may make arrangements with 

individual Associations members to have keys to their property, understanding that this is not a function of the Security 

Patrol.  With respect to Presque Isle Harbor Association, Inc., neither it nor its officers, directors or employees assumes 

any contractual liability for loss or damage with respect to activities of the Security Patrol. 

  

DISCLOSURE:  The activities of the Security Patrol are performed on a volunteer basis, as a community service. Neither 

the Security Committee nor its officers, directors or employees assumes any contractual liability for loss or damage with 

respect to activities of the Security Patrol. 

 

Please take a moment to determine if this program would be a benefit to you.  If so, fill out the form below and return it to 

the Association. 

 

Thank you  

 

Jacob Kroll, Executive Director  

 

DONATION: A donation of $104.00 will cover service for one year or any portion of a year from April 1 thru 

March 31 of the following year.   For bookkeeping purposes, payment is requested as early as possible on receiving 

this notice. 

ATTENTION               ATTENTION 
MAIL YOUR DONATION TO: Presque Isle Harbor Association, PO Box 60, Presque Isle MI 49777 

PROPERTY OWNER: Detach and return bottom portion with your payment. 
……………………………………………. Cut ………………………………………………………….. 
 

NAME:________________________________________________E-MAIL:_________________________________ 

ADDRESS OF PROPERTY:_______________________________________________________________ 

MAILING ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PHONE NUMBERS: Home:______________________________ Cell:________________________________ 

 

SIGNATURE:_______________________CHECK #_______AMOUNT:_______________ 

Make check payable to: Presque Isle Harbor Association PO Box 60, Presque Isle, MI 49777. 


